
 

Year 1 

Summer Term 1 2020 

 

English 

This half-term we will be continuing daily Read Write 

Inc. sound lessons on YouTube to help every child gain 

confidence in reading. 

During writing lessons, we will be inspired through 

reading a different book every Monday. From this, we will be completing 

writing activities based on the book. We will also be doing daily spelling 

and handwriting videos for you to join in with on Seesaw. 

 

Maths 

This half-term we’ll be learning about: 

● Fractions of shapes and numbers 

● Using place value to compare two-digit numbers 

● Telling the time to the nearest half-hour on an 

analogue clock 

● Recognising coins and their value. 

● How to add different coins together and order 

them from smallest to largest 

 

Key Vocabulary: ​industry,  engineer, railway, growth, mindset, healthy, 

roots, stem, petal, leaves, bud, o’clock, half past, pounds, pence 

 

Topic 
This term our whole school topic is growth. We will be 

finding out about how we grow and what we can do to stay 

fit and healthy. We’ll also be learning about the work of 

Isambard Brunel, whose inventions helped to shape the 

face of Britain.  

 

Science  
We will be learning about how plants grow and what they 

need to live. Alongside this, we will be naming common 

garden plants like beans and daffodils as well as labelling 

and naming parts of plants. 

 

Art 
We’ll be learning about the work of artists 

Jasper Johns and Patrick Heron. Mr. Cross will 

also be continuing with his regular drawing 

lessons for you to enjoy at home. 

 

 

Sports 
This term we will be continuing to keep fit with 

Joe Wicks in the mornings. You might also want to 

join in with Cosmic Kids Yoga in the afternoon for 

some relaxation at the end of the day. 

 

RE/RSE 

In RE we will be finding out about Shabbat, the Jewish day of rest. In 

RSE we will be exploring different ways to ask for help from others. 

 



 

Key Dates this Half-Term 

13th May 2020  Online parent cafe - ‘How things grow’ 

Every Monday and 

Thursday 

10:30 am-2:30 pm 

Book Swap 

Books can be changed at the front of the school 

as part of your daily walk. Please place returned 

books in a plastic bag and place them in the 

quarantine box.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here’s our suggested daily timetable for home learning 

News 
  

We would like to welcome back all children and their families. We hope 

that you have all had a wonderful Easter holiday! 

 

Please log in to Seesaw daily to find out the 5 activities your child has 

been set. 

 

 

 


